Inteserra

Mr. Michael Dougherty, Executive Director

Oregon

Public Utility Commission

201 High Street SE
Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3398

RE:

HD Carrier LLC

151 Southhall Lane, Ste 450
Maitland, FL 32751

P.O. Drawer 200
Winter Park, FL 32790-0200

www.inteserra.com

December 2, 2020
Via Web Filing

30 Day State Notification for Interconnected VolP Providers - Contact Change

Dear Mr. Dougherty:

Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of HD Carrier LLC notifying the Commission of a change to
its Numbering Representative contact for 30 Day State Notifications for Interconnected VolP Providers.

Please update your records to reflect the new contact below.

Numbering Representative

Name: Scott Southron

Address: HD Carrier LLC, 170 S. Green Valley Parkway, Suite 300, Henderson, NV 89074
E-mail: scott@hdcarrier.com

Phone: 725-333-1011

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or

via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Carey Roesel

Carey Roesel
Consultant

cc:
tms:

CR/gs

Russell Beitzel — OR PUC (via email)
ORv2001



